
As the year comes to a close and the festive season is upon us, I 
wanted to take a moment to extend my warmest wishes to each 
and every one of you. Christmas and New Years are a time of 
joy, reflection, and gratitude. It is a time to celebrate with loved 
ones, cherish the moments we have shared throughout the year, 
and look forward to the opportunities that lie ahead. 

I would like to extend my deepest appreciation to all those who 
have worked tirelessly behind the scenes, keeping us safe and 
ensuring the smooth functioning of our community. Thank you 
to our council members, administration, water, finance and 
records, emergency management, fire & EMS, police department 
and public works as your dedication and hard work have not 
gone unnoticed.  To our service members and veterans thank 
you for your service and sacrifice.  

In addition, I would like to thank the public for their support in 
my current campaign for County Commission Chair.  My 
gratitude to the tireless volunteers and well-wishers.  

As we welcome the joyous holiday season and look forward to a 
new year filled with hope and promise, let us remember the true 
spirit of the season – kindness, generosity, and unity. It is 
through these virtues that we will continue to uplift one another 
and build a stronger, more resilient community. 

From my family to yours, I wish you a Merry Christmas, a 
joyous holiday season, and a Happy New Year!

Bobby Borland, Mayor
Town of Pinckard




